
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Sunday, November 13, 2022 7:00:13 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: William Roberts
Submission Time: Nov 12 2022 7:00PM
Email: Ifwilee@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-681-8601
Address: 2000 Sabin Dr.
Ammon, ID 83406

Name of Utility Company: Rocky Mountain Power

Case ID: PAC-E-22-15

Comment: "I strongly oppose these changes. They would be phasing out the conservation 
incentives for high use customers and at the same time penalizing conservation minded low 
use customers. "
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